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PRESTON MANOR SCHOOL 

Thursday, 14th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We are writing to inform you that on Monday, 18th March, Reception students will be 
taking a local walk to St. Erconwald Church to explore and learn about Christianity as 
part of their curriculum. They will listen briefly to Father Anthony before looking around 
the church before returning to school. The visit is expected to last no longer than 30 
minutes.  
 

Please speak to your child about this walk and see if they have any questions that they 
would like to ask Father Anthony while at the church.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

The EYFS Team 
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